
St. Elizabeth Seton

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

As October has come and passed, we have started a busy November! With November comes important
events such as Parent Teacher Interviews, Remembrance Day, and the start of Advent. And let us not
forget Daylight Savings Time starts on November 3rd!

It’s Getting Colder! - Brrrr…..
While we have been blessed with amazing weather this past month, we are all still aware that we live
in Alberta. This means that colder days and thewhite stuffwill be arriving shortly! And on that note, as
our temperatures start to drop, please ensure that your children are coming to school every day with
their warmer gear as we will be heading outside for our recess breaks.

Parent / Teacher Conferences - November 6 & 7
November brings us to our first set of Parent/Teacher Conferences which will take place on November
6th and 7th from 4:30 to 7:30 PM. A big thank you to all those who have already signed up for an
interview time. Like last year, we will once again be offering our Parent/Teacher Conferences with the
choice of format. When booking, you will be asked to choose either a Face-to-Face interview or a
Phone-Call interview. Please remember that the interviews are 10 minutes in length. Bookings will
close onNovember 5th@Noon. ClickHERE to book!
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https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/3px4t


Remembrance Day Ceremony - November 7
Please join us for this ceremony beginning at 10:45 AM in the school gym. Students are encouraged to
wear their guides, scouts, cadets uniforms and can join the procession to start the ceremony. We are
asking any parents or family members who are soldiers, first responders, police officers, to join us for
this solemn event as our esteemed guests.

Visitors to the School
Tomaintain a safe and secure school building, we ask that all visitors report to the main office. If you
need to drop something off for your child, please leave it at the main office and we will ensure that the
item gets to the student. All volunteers in the building are required to have previously submitted
approved documentation. Thank you for your understanding.

Sock and Mitt Drive - Month of November
Our Seton Serves committee invites you to donate new or gently used adult socks andmitts to the
Morning Star Women’s program through Catholic Social Services. We will collect items through
November. Simply bring your donation to the school and we will take care of them for you!

Upcoming Dates
Wednesday, November 06 Parent Teacher Conferences [4:30 pm - 7:30 pm]

Scholastic Book Fair @ P/T Conferences
Thursday, November 07 Remembrance Day Ceremony - Wear Red [10:45 am]

Parent Teacher Conferences [4:30 pm - 7:30 pm]
Scholastic Book Fair @ P/T Conferences

Friday, November 08 NO SCHOOL - Day in Lieu of Interviews
Monday, November 11 NO SCHOOL - Remembrance Day
Tuesday, November 12 Fall Photo Retakes
Friday, November 15 Hot Lunch - Pita Pit
Tuesday, November 19 School Council Meeting [7:00 PM]
Friday, November 22 Hot Lunch - Dino’s
Friday, November 29 NO SCHOOL - Professional Development Day

Again, we thank you for your support and are so grateful to work together with you.

Yours in Christ,

Mike Kelly & Ken Meraw
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